November 21, 2014

To whom it may concern,

My name is Kyrina Sengmavong and | am the owner of Thai Ginger Restaurant. | am writing this letter to
admitting to the facts and requesting a public hearing before the Saint Paul City Council.

Sincerely,

Kyrina Sengmavong

612-616-4686

RECEIVED

NGV 24 2014

By: City of g1 Paul DS/



